
We Need YOUR Help To Replace These Culverts! 
 

 
 
Triangle Rails-To-Trails Conservancy, the folks that brought you the American Tobacco 
Trail several years before the local municipalities finished the job, has taken the 
responsibility of maintaining this trail, the Eagle Spur Trail. 
 
As you have no doubt noticed these three big culverts near the end of the trail are either 
washed out or seriously deteriorating. This represents a safety hazard and inconvenience 
to trail users. The lake level doesn’t have to be up more than a foot or so from normal level 
before the end of the trail is cut off by the washouts. 
 
Because there is no access for or availability of any kind of heavy equipment the existing 
culverts will have to be dug out by hand and the replacements installed the same way.  We 
will also have to remove trees, stumps, and roots that will impede or restrict water flow 
through the new culverts. 
 
TRTC is a total volunteer organization and as such WE NEED YOUR HELP to get this job 
done! The speed of getting this work completed depends directly on how much help we get 
to do it. If you like to dig in the dirt or just want some great upper body conditioning we have 
job security for you! 
 
TRTC Will be organizing workdays in the coming weeks and months on Saturdays and 
Sundays. We will be working around hunting seasons, lake levels, and of course the 
weather. If you would like to be notified of upcoming workdays please send an Email to: 
 
Address: info@triangletrails.org 
Subject:  Eagle Spur Volunteer 


